August 3, 2015

Re: 1174 Westbrook St Portland, Me. 04102
Hi Rob,

It is my understanding that you have been waiting to receive the enclosed information regarding the
windows that will be placed in my home.

I'am truly hoping that you will accept these type of windows as they will match the ones already in the
kitchen and they will also match the windows in the house next door to me.

If these are not going to work, then | have no other alternatives financially to accept any other kind. | so
need to have new windows as my home is very drafty with the old broken, worn out ones that are now
in place. Because | was just a "worker bee" before | retired | did not have much money growing in my
401K. What little | am going to have left after my windows are in is, to save for emergency health costs.
Please take this and my financial status to heart when you make your decision about my windows.

Sincerely _
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Florence Berube

207-828-0560



